December 28, 1967

Mr. Clint Rodgers, Director
South Fulton Neighborhood Center
2735 East Point Street

East Point, Georgia

Dear Clint:

All of the officials and staff people involved in the Eastern
Regional Conference of the Urban Coalition here on December 13
agree that it was the most successfully run conference the Urban
Coalition has conducted to date.

I am sure that the major reason for this is the cooperation and
assistance we had from the local people who pitched in to help us
get the job done. I would like to personally thank you for your
great help.

Sincerely yours,

Dan Sweat
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